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Below is the result of your feedback form. It was submitted by
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comments: I noticed that there was a comment period for rules for improving safety-conscious work
environment that ended 3/19. My doctoral dissertation relates scwe to leader communication styles and
may be of interest to whomever is working on the topic. Unfortunately, it was not published In time for the
3/19 deadline, but the link to the document is below if it would be of help to anyone.

http://www.apollolibrary.com/dis/currentresearch.asp

Usemame: uphoenix
Password: SAS
Title: The effect of leader communication style on safety-conscious work environments at domestic
nuclear power plants

organization: Northeast Utilities

addressl: 107 Selden Street

address2: NU East Ground Floor

city Berlin

state: CT

zip: 06037

country: USA

phone: 860-665-5422


